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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

13 January 2016 

In document Al70/656, the Secretary-General provided an update on his Human Rights up 
Front initiative, launched in 2013, and suggested that the Deputy Secretary-General provide a 
detailed briefmg on his behalf to the General Assembly during January 2016. 

In response to this I am pleased to invite you to attend an informal meeting of the plenary to 
hear a briefing by the Deputy Secretary-General of the United Nations, H.E. Mr. Jan 
Eliasson. The briefing will take place on Wednesday 27 January 2016, at 3.00 p.m - 5.00 p.m 
in Conference Room 4. Given the significance of this matter, I encourage participation at 
ambassadorial level. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To all Permanent Representatives 
And Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

Mogens Lykketoft 


